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Senator Conroy (Written) asked: 
 
Have there been any changes to the Occupational Health and Safety briefings that 
Australian personnel receive since the change of government?  
a. What has changed? 
 
Answer: 
Yes. 
 
a. Briefings are routinely undertaken when new equipment is acquired, when existing 

equipment is modified, or when tactics and procedures are introduced or changed. 
 


